I am writing in favor of House Bill 1532. Both my immediate and extended family have chosen to send
their children to St. Mary’s Central High School/Light of Christ Catholic Schools since the 1950’s. My
father was a freshmen at the new high school when it opened. Nearly all of my first cousins attended
themselves, and have chosen this as the right fit for their children as well. The choice of private school
reduces the tax burden on public schools, but that means parents who choose this option pay for
education twice. Please vote Yes on HB 1532. Thank you for your time and consideration.



